
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

1 February 2023 
 

1:1 Technology Program – iPledge 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

Welcome to the new school year, we look forward to another great year at Glengarry Primary School. As 

many of you are aware your child is in a 1:1 Technology class  

 

Prior to students using their iPads in the classroom, parents and students must have returned their signed 

iPledge document to their classroom teacher. The iPledge, in conjunction with the iPad Guidelines, has 

been designed to enable students to use their iPads to enhance their learning in a safe, secure 

environment. It is also to designed to help keep each device secure, working properly and used in a 

productive and appropriate manner.  

 

All forms need to be returned to the classroom teacher by 10 February 2023.  

 

Kind Regards,  

 
Hannah Cole 
Associate Principal  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


